
 
 
 
  October 10, 2023 
 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Attn: Filing Center 
201 High Street, S.E. 
P.O. Box 1088 
Salem, OR  97308-1088 
 
RE:  RE 179 Annual Reporting pursuant to PGE Advice Filing 17-15, Schedule 54 
 Large Nonresidential Renewable Energy Certificates Riders  
 
Portland General Electric Company (PGE) hereby submits in compliance with OPUC 
Order No. 17-389, the annual report regarding customer participation levels in each of 
Schedule 54’s program options, with additional details provided concerning the specified 
resource program. As of September 30, 2023, PGE has 193 Green Resource Mix 
Customers and no Customers enrolled in the Specified Resource option. See Attached. 
 
Should you have any questions or comments regarding this report, please contact Mary 
Widman at mary.widman@pgn.com 
 
Please direct all formal correspondence and requests to the following email address: 
pge.opuc.filings@pgn.com. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

\s\ Robert Macfarlane 
 
Robert Macfarlane 
Manager, Pricing and Tariffs 

 
Enclosure 
 

Portland General Electric 
121 SW Salmon Street• Portland, OR 97204 
portlandgeneral .com 



 

 

 

Portland General Electric 
Report on Schedule 54 Uptake per Order No. 17-389  

Report Year Ending September 30, 2023 
 

Schedule 54 Green Resource Mix Schedule 54 Specified Resource 
 

Number of Customers 
as of 9/30/2023 

 193  0 

 

Specified Resource Reporting Requirements1 
 

Customer REC Price Contract Length Supplying 
Resource 

none enrolled n/a n/a n/a 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
1 reporting requirements specifically imposed on Specified Resource Program by Commission Order No. 17-389 

RE 179 Annual Reporting pursuant to PGE Advice Filing 17-15 
Schedule 54 Large Nonresidential RECs 

Attachment
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